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HB 2929

Dear Sirs :

Veterinarians are in support of HB2929.
State rules guiding our profession have not been updated for 15+
years. This legislation will go a long way in accomplishing this.
Overseen by the Board of Veterinary Examiners, State of Hawaii,
veterinarians have subscribed to the AVMAs Principles of
Veterinary Medical Ethics, over the years.

For example, HB 2766, introduced to this session, would not be
needed. It would allow owners to choose to have prescriptions
sent to a pharmacy of their choice.

Thank-you,

Eric Ako DVM
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